LETTER: A thank you for Car Show 2016

On behalf of the Oatman Family, we would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for coming out and supporting the Shelburne Street Festival & Car Show.

It was an amazing success.

Thank you to all the car enthusiasts who brought their pride and joy out for our enjoyment, and allowing us to take a trip down memory lane. Thank you to the all the car clubs for making the trip to Shelburne.

Thank you to the following sponsors who donated items for the door prizes for the Car Show: Ideal Supply, Gord Davenport Automotive, Hyland Fish & Chips, Petro-Can Shelburne, Subway Primrose, Steven's Restaurant Primrose, Pete's Deli, Ace Painting & Decorating, Collier Carpentry, Jeanne & Mike Cruickshank, Crystal Hardy, Town Milk Variety, Forever Iron, Dr. Gewarges, Early's Machining, Black Magic, Ganz, Don Bland Insurance, Roy's Service Centre, KD Mechanical, Champ Burger, Creative Hair Boutique, Miller's Auto & Truck Repair, Tru-Tech, Advanced Auto Electric, Hagarty/Lant Insurance, Rock Auto, Hugger Cover, Omega Moulding Canada Value & Vision, and all the Festival Sponsors.

Special thanks goes to the Shelburne B.I.A. and the Town of Shelburne, for allowing us to host the car show, to Town Staff, the Shelburne Works Department, the Shelburne Police Service, Shelburne Free Press, Shelburne Freelancer, our judges and to our awesome team of volunteers.

This truly is a team effort, for without the assistance of all these people, we wouldn't have been able to host the car show.

Again thank you and we hope to see you next year.

The Oatman Family

Shelburne